From: Kohar Kojayan
To: General Plan
Subject: FW: rezoning

Date: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:36:23 PM

From: Diane Papan

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 5:37 PM

To: Kohar Kojayan <kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: Fw: rezoning

From: Joyce B

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 10:07 PM

To: Diane Papan <<u>dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>; <u>jgothals@cityofsanmateo.org</u> <<u>jgothals@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>; Maureen Freschet <<u>mfreschet@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>; Eric Rodriguez <<u>erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>; Rick Bonilla <<u>RBonilla@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>

Subject: rezoning

Council Members—We were unable to attend the City Council meeting this evening regarding rezoning some R1 neighborhood areas. Please understand, we chose to live in an R1 neighborhood because of it's character and because we believe it is the best place to live for our family. We do not believe it is proper the character of neighborhoods be rezoned because some groups want more dense housing. We want to live in a neighborhood with other single family homes (R1). We do not want our R1 neighborhood to be arbitrarily changed to multi-family housing to satisfy other people who want something different. It is not fair to force something we do not want when we chose our location in an R1 neighborhood. There have to be other options for multi-family housing locations. Thank you for respecting our choices, our feeling and the reason we chose to live where we do. Joyce and Leo Burns